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Notice of Statutory Public Meeting - Ward 2

Concerning Applications for Amendments to the Town of Halton Hills Zoning By-law (2010-0050)
Municipal Address: 9989 Trafalgar Road (Ashgrove)

File No: D14ZBA.19.001

Monday, April 12, 2021 at 6 p.m. via Zoom virtual meeting

To join the virtual meeting, use one of the following methods and a staff member
will admit you once the item is being discussed:

- Visit zoom.us/j/99333734390
- Enter Zoom ID 993 3373 4390 in the Zoom app

- Call 587-328-1099

Town of Halton Hills Council will conduct a Public Meeting to examine and discuss the proposed application for an
amendment to the Town of Halton Hills Zoning By-law: which is seeking to permit a proposed gas station.

Please note: the Council Meeting will commence at 6 p.m. but there may be other preceding items which could impact
the 6 p.m. start time for this Public Meeting. Please consult the Council agenda available online the Friday before the
Monday meeting.

Legal Notices Required Under the Planning Act:
1. If a person or public body would otherwise have an ability to appeal the decision of Town of Halton Hills Council

to the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal but the person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public
meeting or make written submissions to the Town of Halton Hills before the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment is
passed, the person or public body is not entitled to appeal the decision.

2. If a person or public body does not make oral submissions at a public meeting or make written submissions to the
Town of Halton Hills before the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment is passed, the person or public body may not
be added as a party to the hearing of an appeal before the Local Planning Appeal Tribunal unless, in the opinion of
the Tribunal, there are reasonable grounds to add the person or public body as a party.

Any written comment/objection submitted to the Town of
Halton Hills regarding these applications which are being
processed under the Planning Act, may be made public as
part of the application process.

Additional information and material about the proposal can also
be obtained by contacting Tharushe Jayaveer at 905-873-2600,
ext. 2978 or by e-mail at tjayaveer@haltonhills.ca. A copy of the
related Staff Report will be available on Friday, April 9, 2021, on
the Town’s website at calendar.haltonhills.ca/meetings.

Notification:
If you wish to be notified of the decision of the Town of Halton
Hills on the proposed Zoning By-law Amendment, you must
make a written request to the Town of Halton Hills Planning &
Development Department, 1 Halton Hills Drive, Halton Hills, ON,
L7G 5G2.

The volunteers and clients of the Acton
Food Share want to thank the citizens and
companies that have been so creative this
past year in collecting non-perishable food
items and monetary donations.

The Acton FoodShare held its annual
General Meeting (AGM) online on Jan. 19.
The meeting was significant as it was our
first AGM without Arlene and Norman
Humphreys in many years. 

Norman passed away during the sum-
mer while Arlene had to step away from ac-
tive duties due to health issues around the
same time.

The Acton FoodShare is Acton's food
bank. It provides a place for those in need
to come every Tuesday to get groceries. It
began in 1991 through the efforts of a group
of concerned citizens, led by Joan Waldie.

The new board includes Mike Albano as
chair, Connie Umbrello, Alex Hilson, Sid
Looyenga, Frances Morris, Walter Golden,
Bernice Garrett, Betty Ann Kidd, Dave
Dolliver and Pam Parkin. 

There have been street collections, food
drop-off challenges around town, food
booths, craft sales and many other ideas
from individuals who have organized
events.

Also, thanks to the many generous peo-
ple who have dropped off products at our
building or made monetary donations. We
appreciate that our shelves are full and that
we are able to buy fresh produce and meat.

Thank you to all.
MIKE ALBANO, CHAIR

ACTON FOODSHARE
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